
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2019 11:09 AM 
To: Hedman, Curtis J - DHS 
Subject: Update for Manitowoc City / Former Newton Tn Gravel Pit Site, BRRTS # 02-

36-000268 
Attachments: 20190808_35_SIWP.pdf 
 
Hi Curtis,  
 
I wanted to provide you with an update for this site. On Monday, AECOM will be starting a sampling 
effort for private wells from where they have sampled so far out to Lake Michigan, as shown on the 
Expanded Potable Well Sampling, Figure 1A (Page 8 of the attached PDF). At this point sampling is 
proposed for VOCs only. The City has reached out to 300+ property owners and have received 125 
responses so far. AECOM has all of next week scheduled for the sampling. The schedule on page 4 and 5 
of the attached PDF is also useful as it outlines what the City and AECOM have done prior to sampling, 
what they plan to do during sampling, and plans post-sampling. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.   
 
Regards,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 

Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: (920) 662-5178 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 
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